
Summary of Board minutes 05 May 2020 

A second tranche of grant money, £30k, was released to enable the continuation of the Community 
Response Line and the use of the buses to deliver food and medication where it was most needed.  
The buses were also made available to organisations helping those who were struggling during the 
lockdown.   

The Community Response Line and the food and medication deliveries continued to be hugely 
successful with very positive feedback from those that had been helped. 

The rent holiday continues for retail tenants in the town centre with the HF continuing to work with 
office and commercial tenants. 

Work has been progressing on the LG3 site, land east of Talbot Way, for this to be adopted as part of 
the local plan. 

The Householder Applications Committee asked Governors if they wished to become a member of 
the HAC following the retirement of one of its’ members. 

The HAC refused a retrospective application and one other application since last month.  So far this 
year the Heritage Advisory Service has received a total 287 residential pre-applications and 
applications combined. 


